
>>> "Bruce & Stephanie Graves" <gravsfam@comcast.net> 6/12/2019 2:15 PM >>> 

As a resident ,16920 Franklin Rd, we are opposed to case u2019-0002. No commercial growers in our 

residential neighborhood. We fear the depletion of our aquifer and the negative effects such large grows 

bring to our area. The survey that was completed clearly indicates the will of the people in our area. Please 

DENY this application. Bruce and Stephanie Graves, property owners and voters 

 


